
 

 

June 21, 2022 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Devine Independent School District has given approval and support for DHS Cheerleaders to solicit 
donations for t-shirts. Donors will have the opportunity to advertise on the shirts. 
 
All proceeds will be used to purchase shirts to be disseminated from the cheerleaders' t-shirt gun at sporting 
events.  
 
Checks can be made out to “Image Matters/ South Texas Trophies” (200 West Hondo Avenue, Devine) 
directly; no cash will flow through the Devine ISD Business office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Todd Grandjean 
Superintendent, Devine ISD 
 


